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630 Monroe Ave. 
Scranton, PA. 18510 
August 16, 1996 

Dear Dr. Lamm, 

In my last letter to you, concerning halakhic correspondence between R. Weinberg 
and your grandfather, I forgot to enclose the two letters of R. Weinberg to Prof. Atlas. I 
am sure you will find them interesting as they show that even leading halakhists can be 
troubled by aspects of Jewish law. 


